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Spring is definatly in the air, this courtyard 
makes me smile every morning as I come 
into work .  

 

The highlight of my week was to see Bees 
and Deal interacting with their new 
sensory outdoor learning area, they had 
even invited some past staff to share the 
experience with them.  

Parent Questionnaire  

Thank you to all parents who have 
completed the survey, if you have not 
done so already, please do so using the 
link below.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?i
d=-
i7t18Q_A0WMF7DYWMJEOLSeYhMwRxlLvFUST58Mf-
9UOTlSNjBaMzZZNkM5RDdUNko1SzFEUEk0WS4u 

 

 

 

Kings Class News 
Students in Kings are continuing to 
develop their dough skills within our Duke 
of Edinburgh Bronze Award.  

 
We are using our fine motor skills to make 
shapes and remembering to ask for help 
when we need it. 
We are working to use tools safely.  

When we have made our fantastic shapes 
we use our number knowledge to make 
super sentences about our work.  

 
 

Castle School 
Cambridge 



 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ludlow Class News  

We have had another busy and fun week 
in Ludlow Class. We are currently working 
on our OCR exam certificates in English 
and Maths and Simon is working us hard 
to complete our coursework.  

In better news in PE our new topic is 
Athletics which is great fun! So far we 
have done a lot of running and learning 
how to throw a javelin.  

We have also been out on our community 
trips and enjoyed our weekly visit to 
Milton Road library as well as making ice 
cream soda’s in our Life Skills lesson.  

 



 

Duke of Edinburgh 

We are the sixth form bronze/silver DoE 
group. We are collecting the following 
items as donations to Winter Comfort: 

 Toothpaste and toiletries – 
especially men’s roll on deodorant 
and shaving foam/gel 

 Food items 

 Tin of meat, fish, soup, vegetables, 
fruit 

 Pasta and rice 

 Microwave rice 

 Pot noodle or similar 

 Pack of cereals bar or 
biscuits]breakfast cereals 

 Hot chocolate 

We are going to be collecting these items 
now until July 

Save the date! 

Castle School Quiz Night and Summer 
Raffle Draw, to raise money for the 
Memory Garden, will be on the evening of 
Friday June 23rd. 

Please keep the date free if you wish to 
join us. Raffle Tickets will be on sale from 
June 5th. 

More details to follow next term. 

 

Best wishes 

Anne  


